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SHMINI AZAERETH SIMCHAS TORAH

Rabbi Lookstein will preach Thursday
and Saturday at 10:30 A. M.

1. "A Season of Joy in a time of Joylessness."
2. "The Special Task of the Preacher To-Day-

A Sermon on Sermons."

JOSEPH H. LOOKSTEIN, Rabbi

ROBERT R. FINGEROTH, Cantor JOS. E. ADLER, Sexton



Schedule of Services
WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 4th
(Hashana Rabba)
Morning Services 6:30 A.M.
Mincha Services 5:20 P.M.

Eruv Tavshilin must be made Wed.
THURSDAY, OCTOBER 5th
(Shmini Azareth)
Morning Services 9:00 A.M.
Memorial Services 10:30 A.M.
Mincha Services 5:20 P.M.
Maariv and Hakofoth will follow

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 6th
(Simchas Torah)
Morning Services 9:00 A.M.
Mincha Services 5:20 P.M.
Maariv Services will follow

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 7th
(Sabbath Bereshith)
Morning Services 9:00 A.M.
Mincha Services 4:00 P.M.

Daily Services
MORNING SERVICES 7:15 A.M.
EVENING SERVICES 5:20 P.M.

Yahrzeits for the Week
MORRIS S. JACOBS
NATHAN ROGGEN
RUEBEN SIMON
HANNAH BICKHARDT

Don't Delay1.
If you were kind enough to pledge a

contribution in answer to the very stir¬
ring appeal, our Rabbi made Kol Nidre
Night, don't delay in sending your
check. If you did not answer the ap¬
peal that night—and wish to contribute
—we will greatly appreciate your do¬
nation. - You will feel better for hav¬
ing helped so splendid an organization
as the United Jewish Appeal and for
having aided so worthy an institution
as your Synagogue.

An Invitation
In accordance with their usual cus¬

tom, Rabbi and Mrs. Lookstein will be
at home to the members of the congre¬

gation and their families Thursday,
October 5th, at 3:30 o'clock. A cordial
invitation is extended to all.

Hashana Rabba Night
The chapel and vestry rooms of the

Synagogue will be open for the usual
Hashana Rabba night gathering. The
traditional services of the night, the
recitation of "Tikkun" will be followed
by refreshments. All men are cordially
invited to attend this service Tuesday
night- jwl %
The Children on Simchas Torah
As usual, the congregation will act as

host to the children of the neighborhood
on Thursday night at the evening ser¬
vices. The children will assemble in
the social hall at 5:00 P.M. and will
then be escorted to a special section
in the main Synagogue. Holiday good¬
ies and souvenirs will be distributed to
them and they will participate in the
Hakofoth procession. Arrange to be
with us on Thursday night and bring
your children with you.

THE TWO GROOMS

A definite innovation has been de¬
cided upon in the appointment of the
Chasan Torah and Chasan Bereshith
this year. Heretofore, these honors used
to be conferred upon two laymen. This
year two of the Synagogue's officials
have been designated. Rabbi Lookstein
will be Chasan Torah and Cantor Fin-
geroth, Chasan Bereshith. The former
is celebrating his sixteenth anniversary
as Rabbi and the latter, his fifth anni¬
versary as Cantor of our Congregation.
It is fitting indeed that these anniver¬
saries be celebrated in such fashion.
The Seudah in honor of the two grooms
will take place on Shabbath Bereshith.
The Congregation congratulates the two
grooms and rejoices in their selection.
The recipient of the honor of Chasan

Maftir is Mr. Jacob Rudd, one of the
esteemed younger members of the Con¬
gregation and ranking student of the
Talmud Class.



Our Succah Fund
We want to thank all those who con¬

tributed to our Succah Fund and to
assure them that as a result of their
generosity our Succah was truly beau¬
tifully decorated this year. Special
thanks are due Mrs. Rae Oppenheim,
who not only helped so much in the
actual decorating of the Succah but
who provided us with almost all the
fruits and vegetables used in the dec¬
orations. To Mrs. Lookstein and Mrs.
Jacobs we also owe a debt of gratitude
for their help in making the Succah so
"Homey" this year. Just a word to those
who still wish to contribute to this
fund: we will appreciate any amount
you care to send!

Ramaz Academy News
Registration at the Ramaz Academyhas grown in leaps and bounds. The

Kindergarten opened Monday with a
fine enrollment. There are still a few
openings in some of the classes. Give
your child this unusual opportunity of
an education in English and Hebrew
taught in a progressive way. For de¬
tailed information, call the office of the
Synagogue.
Sisterhood Plans Bazaar Soon
If you have moved, or are redecorat¬

ing your home, you undoubtedly are
discarding many articles of clothing,
furniture, china, etc. which you can no
longer utilize. The Sisterhood is plan¬
ning their annual Bazaar and RummageSale in November. They need all your
discards, be they old, worn, torn, it
does not matter. All of it means money
to the Sisterhood. Send word to the
Synagogue office and we will call for
your packages. Or, better still, send
them to us. Everything and anything
will be greatly appreciated.

Many Thanks!
Daily worshippers were delighted

with the beautiful blue velvet mantle
for the Sefer which was donated byMr. and Mrs. Jack Alpert in memory of
their son, Gerald. A most fitting way
to honor the memory of a dear one!

Sisterhood News

At a very well attended Board meet¬
ing recently held, many plans for the
coming year were discussed. The en¬
thusiasm was such that it was agreed
to start regular membership meetings
as soon as possible. Therefore the date
was set for MONDAY, OCTOBER 9th.
Mrs. Isidor Schlang graciously volun¬
teered to have this meeting at her
home, 225 East 74th Street, and extends
a cordial invitation to all Sisterhood
members and their friends to attend.
Mrs. Schlang asks that you come at one
o'clock in time for dessert and coffee.
Rabbi Lookstein, who, with Mrs. Look¬
stein, has just returned from Europe,
has consented to tell us of his experi¬
ences there. This will be a meeting
worth attending. We urge you not to
miss it! Come equipped with sugges¬
tions and plans. We anticipate an ac¬
tive season. There is so much to be
done! Can we count on YOU?

. Have You Moved?

Many of our members have moved.
At the present printing, we know of
several additional ones since the last
Bulletin. We want to take this means
of wishing good health and good for¬
tune to Mr. and Mrs. Jack Alpert, Mr.
and Mrs. Ben Wohl, Mr. and Mrs. I.
Harris, Mr. and Mrs. Max Berenstein,
Mr. and Mrs. Abraham Wiener.
The office will be pleased to know of

any change of address of any of its
members.

Congratulations!

To Mrs. Charles Garfiel and Mrs.
Samuel Gross who are celebrating
birthdays this week we extend hearty
congratulations. To Mrs. J. Pofsher go
our best wishes for many more happy
anniversaries.



CARLTON CATERERS
Exclusive kosher catering to the discriminate for all occasions

— at all leading hotels, temples, homes
50 CENTRAL PARK SOUTH

Phone ELdorado 5-0298 NATHAN TROTSKY

Comply with Strictest

Orthodox Requirements

Jl Funeral Service of the
Highest Standard at a

Price you can afford.

I VER
iemorial Chapel, Inc.

Amsterdam Avenue at 76th Street, New York
— — ENdicott 2-6600

FAr Rockaway 7-7100
WHifce Plains 3800

CHARLES ROSENTHAL
Director


